
 u n i q u e  d e s i g n  
 I n n o v a t i v e   m o d e r n

Aluminium
& Timber 
Venetians

Sophisticated  
blinds that offer 
absolute privacy.

• unique design

• innovative

• modern

Venetians are an elegant and 
highly effective way to manage 
light and heat in the home and 
office. Precision engineered to 
close tightly, you control how 
much light you let in. Timber 
venetian blinds are available in a 
variety of subtle wood stains or 
natural timbers, creating a gentle 
warmth and ambience. They are 
extremely durable and versatile. 

Each slat is UV protected so they 
will not bow, warp, crack or chip, 
giving you peace of mind that your 
blinds will always look beautiful. 
For a contemporary look, choose 
stunning slimline aluminium 
venetians in a vast array of colours 
to match your décor. Each product 
is custom made for your windows 
and fitted with child-safe cords 
for smooth, simple operation.

huge range 
of fabrics

privacy and  
sun protection

lightweight,  
easy operation

MADE LOCALLY. MADE TO LAST.


